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HFC Committee

From: Kamalani Pahukoa <mpahukoa@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 11:43 AM
To: HFC Committee
Subject: Testimony HFC-24

Aloha Healthy Families and Communities Committee, 

I hope this committee can work with the hunting club Kahikinui Game & Land Management 
'Ohana, President, Kawika Davidson, and Vice President, Warren Aganos, who's Kahikinui Game 
& Land Management has close to perfected the management system for the area of Kahikinui in the 
years 1996-2017. With no accidents, and fluent schedule system, this hunting hui has exhibited 
flawless record keeping, and management skills to support the health our Maui families.  

I hope to see great communication between Maui County committees and groups like these to work 
forward to feed our people and utilize the axis deer as a resource, not an invasive.  

Maui County has full capability to operate a hunting management system for Maui County hunters 
and subsistence 'ohana. A beautiful legacy collaborated with the people of this land.  

Please review and request guidance by the Kahikinui Game & Land Management 'Ohana 
(KGLMO) board, who are a panel of experts in this area of deer and land management.  

Aloha nui,  

 

Mary Ann Kamalani Pahukoa 

Kahikinui Kuleana 'Aina Tenant  

East Maui Farmer  


